
Shukran to His Highness our Emir, Sheikh Hamad bin  

Khalifa Al Thani, His Highness the Heir Apparent Sheikh  

Tamim bin Hamad Al Thani and to Her Highness Sheikha 

Mozah Bint Nasser Al Missned.

Your graces have helped us bring our values and vision to  

the people of Qatar.  Your blessing has made Qatar our home.

Shukran to The Chairman, His Excellency Sheikh  

Abdulrahman bin Saud Al Thani, and to the rest of our  

Qatari board members.  Shukran to ictQATAR and to  

Dr. Hessa Al Jaber.

Your guidance and cooperation has enabled the people of  

Qatar to make over 50 million minutes of international calls  

in the span of a single month, and has led us to distinguish 

ourselves in the region as the ‘New Entrant of the Year’ at  

the CommsMEA Awards.

Shukran to the growing number of shareholders who have 

invested in our company’s success.

Your faith in us has driven us to exceed our own expectations of 

total customers, total revenue, operating profit and free cash flow.

Shukran to the 320,000 people who have decided to join 

Vodafone as our customers.

Your support has helped us grow to a staff of 300, a footprint of  

11 Vodafone stores and 2,000 distribution outlets, and a network  

of 350 cell sites that covers 99% of the country.

Shukran to our landlords, distribution partners and business 

partners here and abroad... and more than 2,000 employees 

who work directly and indirectly to make our business  

a success.

Your hard work has enabled us to completely revolutionise  

the communications industry in Qatar.

This has been a year unlike any other for Vodafone... 

and we owe it all to you.


